​Good Morning Families:

To help clarify the process for COVID testing, I am going to share a link that I have shared previously that will take you to the district COVID testing information.
COVID Testing Link

Everyone received a flyer in their first day packets with a QR Code that will allow you to register prior to your testing visit. This will help move the testing along, but if you don't that is fine also. It will just take a bit longer when you arrive. 

As previously stated, Theodore Judah has a CARE room on site with Health Aides available M,T, W, F from 8:30am- 3:00pm and until 2:00pm on Thursdays. If you want to arrange for a weekly test for your child, click on the form in the link and register your child. If you need more assistance, please call one of our friendly office staff and they will forward you over to the Health Aide for more assistance. 

You also have the option to stop by during the CARE ROOM scheduled hours if you would like a random test. If you are experiencing symptoms, you must be tested elsewhere or go to the SERNA Center. 

I hope you find this information helpful.

Troy Holding
Principal

